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TOA 

Eagle Events 

2/3 Early Release at 

 12:45 

2/10 Early Release at 

 12:45 

2/15 No School-

 Presidents’ Day 

2/24 Early Release at 

 12:45 

3/1  Anticipated return to 

 in-person learning 

3/3  Early Release at 

 12:45 

3/11-3/12 Parent Teacher 

 Conferences  

3/15-3-19 Spring Break 

4/2  No School– 

  In-Lieu Day 

4/7 Early Release at 

 12:45 

 

From the desk of Mrs. Rosales... 

Our PTO has purchased new spirit items for our Eagles and their 
families!  We have new styles of t-shirts and sweatshirts along 
with student masks.  Stop by our school office if you are interest-
ed in purchasing our new spirit swag to support our Eagles and 
our PTO! 

As we continue with our distance learning, we are proud of how 
our students have adapted to this change in learning.  Teachers 
are finding new ways to engage their students with online        
activities and various platforms.  Our academic coaches are     
supporting our teachers with new resources and reflective      
conversations about teaching and learning.  Support staff are 
supporting teachers and students as they work with small groups 
of students on specific skills.  Our students also have the support 
of you, our Eagle Families.  We know that you are an integral part 
of the success of our Eagles as you help them maneuver through 
their learning at home, at daycare, or at one of our many      
learning hubs.  We appreciate the constant communication you 
have with your child’s teacher and the school office to ensure we 
work as partners in the education of our students. 

We are looking forward to seeing our students and staff back on 
our campus on March 1.  Stay safe and healthy, Eagles! 

 

Partners in Education, 

Robin Rosales, Principal 



Online Assessments 

   Is your child out today? 
Please contact the front 
office and let us know at 
520-836-5086.  

The front office takes calls 
from 7am to 4pm, but 
can only excuse absences 
for that day.  

  Did You Know...  
The devices checked out to the student 
(iPads and Chromebooks) are for 
school work only. They are not for   
personal or entertainment use. This 
includes gaming websites and 
YouTube. You can monitor your child’s 
activity in two ways.  
First, check their browsing history.  
 On a Chromebook, while in the 

web browser, click on the three 
vertical dots under the X in the top 
right corner. Click “History” then 
“History” again. It will take you to a 
list of the activity which cannot be 
deleted.  

 On an iPad, go to the Safari    
browser, and select the book icon 
at the top by the address bar. Then 
tap the clock that appears below it. 
This will show the websites visited 
each day.  

Second, you can sign up for BARK.   

It is that time again!  Students are taking part 

in the iReady reading (K-5) and Mastery     

Connect math benchmarks (3-5). These tests 

are used to monitor growth from the           

beginning of the year until now and are very 

important in helping the teacher in planning 

to meet the instructional needs for your child. 

Any assistance provided to your child when 

reading or answering questions on the         

assessment will skew the results and will    

prevent the teacher from receiving accurate 

data. If they ask you for help, please just tell 

them to try their best!   
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PTO 
NEW 2021 Ironwood shirts,             

sweatshirts, and masks for sale now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have ordered more sizes to purchase! 

https://help.bark.us/en/articles/3807544-how-to-activate-your-parent-portal-account-bark-for-schools

